LAWRENCE ROTARY CLUB

BULLETIN

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

JULY 14, 1944

JULY 17 -- Dr. Andrew B. Martin, President of Ottawa University, will be Rotary's speaker.

PARADE -- Comdr. Lyle O. Armel paid Rotary a surprise visit and addressed the Club informally. Lyle has seen action in the Aleutians, and in the North Atlantic. Lyle is now on his way to the West coast to take command of a new assault transport. Good to have Lt.

O. W. Maloney and Bob Charlton with us. Van reports Mrs. Bruner is home and is doing nicely. "Phog" was decorated with the past president button by "Colly". "Verl" sent Rotarians back to school and places W. W. Davis head of the class. "Gerald" urged greater effort be made in response to the waste paper drive.

DROP A LINE to a Rotarian and make that fellow happy!

If you will write to:

Capt. John T. Andrews
Student Officers Ba. Class #3
Adj. Gen'l School
Ft. Washington, Maryland

ROTARYANNS in the future. At a recent Board meeting Mr. and Mrs. Eugene Brune were chosen to be in charge of the RotaryAnns. "Gene" and Mrs. Brune would appreciate suggestions from any of the committees. Four parties will be held. Two dates have been tentatively set for Sept. 4, and Oct. 30.

Rotary yours,